Planning application comment was submitted on the16 April 2024 07:49 AM
The following is a comment on application P240422/F by Lin Davidson

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment: My concern is that there would be a greatly increased number of people visiting the Lugg Meadows,
an increased number of dogs and cats, noise, light pollution and traffic. This is likely to have a significant impact
on the flora and fauna of the meadows. In particular, the increased disturbance would impact the breeding
curlew, which are already threatened with local extinction and the subject of a conservation project at the site.
SSSI status is the greatest protection a habitat can have in the UK and should mean it is preserved in perpetuity.
Floodplain meadows have become incredibly rare with only around 1,200 hectares of this habitat remaining in
the UK. They fulfil natural functions of flood management, pollution reduction and carbon sequestration alongside
the provision of fantastic, specialised, wildlife habitat. This habitat is also included in Herefordshire’s Biodiversity
Action Plan as one that conservation groups have identified as particularly under threat in the county and in need
of preservation. The nature reserve is home to many rare species of plants and animal including the snake’s
head fritillary and a small population of breeding curlew.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Lin
Last nhame: Davidson
Postcode: HR4 9PJ

Address: 33 Westfield Street, Hereford, HR4 9PJ

Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: | don't want the application approved, so this is irrelevant

Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?
id=240422

Form reference: FS-Case-606162737



